
Mr. Carl L. Zeytoonian 
c/o Carl's Pharmacy 
9899 West Sample Road 

November 26, 1974 

Coral Springs, Florida 33065 

Dear Mr. Zeytoonian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste ardship 
of·St. V rtan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #19519 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


